Dear Mr Manka, 

I would hereby like to extend an invitation to a public debate with Mr Johnny Munkhammar, Program Director at Timbro. 
Mr Munkhammar has noticed that you seem to share his interest in issues related to economic and social policies. In particular, this seems to be the case regarding the analysis of European social model, the Nordic countries and free-market reforms.
Mr Munkhammar believes that an exchange of facts and arguments in a public arena is the best way to find out which message is the strongest. 
Please feel free to suggest any time or place for such an event. 

Best regards 
Victor Fladvad 

Head of Communications, Timbro 

